
-----Original Message----- 
From: matthew.smith.c@gmail.com [mailto:matthew.smith.c@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 2:27 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: No to Pembina terminal 
 
Please do not allow the pembina gas terminal anywhere in portland! 
 
The gas trains and terminal are dangerous to my neighborhood and we need to invest in renewables, 
not fracked gas that releases methane when mined. 
 
Thanks, 
Matthew smith 
1016 ne weidler st 
Portland, Or 97232 
 


